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January 8, 2023

Ms. Marissa McKenzie, President
Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Ms. McKenzie:

Congratulations on your election as President to the Union Township Board of
Education!

| am writing to request permission from the Board of Education for use of the Union
High School facility site for the Chamber’s 12th Annual Mayor’s Day 5K Run. This
year's event is scheduled for Sunday, ‘ieﬂtqu 1‘2,4, 2023. The race will begin at 9:00

a.m. é\o s‘,}
We hope to be able to use the € fd adjacent site, including the

concession stand for registra%ﬁ_\/a[i,and help with chairs and
tables again for sponsors. —— i

On behalf of the Board and Adth jon of the ér, please accept my thanks for
your past support in hosting thigee is an € @’Iy popular event, and each
year, it becomes more and mor

ul. @

&
If you need additional information, or I‘Qvl]ﬁyﬁ&stions, please feel free to contact
me.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Gt

James Masterson
Executive Director

Cc: David Arminio, Immediate Past President, Chamber Board of Directors
Gerald Benaquista, Member, Chamber Board of Directors
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The Rotary Club of Union
1032 Woodland Avenue
Union, New Jersey 07083
January 31, 2023

Ms. Marissa McKenzie, President
Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Ms. McKenzie,

The Rotary Club of Union would like to hold a Family Fitness Festival on May 13,
2023. The festival will consist of fitness instructors donating their time to teach
various fitness classes such as Zumba, Pilates and Yoga. There will be other family
friendly activities for those attending. We would also hope to have food trucks

available for the families who attend the classes.

Hopefully, we would be able to use some of the athletic fields adjacent to the

high school which, as of this time, are available.

The Rotary Club will work with Dr. Ed Boffa and the students from the Union High
School Interact Club to have age-appropriate activities for children run by the

Interact students.

Rotary would not charge for this event but would run it as a “donation only”



event. Please note that all of the proceeds raised during the event will be

donated to the family of the student at Washington School who is battling cancer.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me on my cell phone at

908-591-9162 or on my email at kathleenarminio@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Kathy Arminio

Kathleen Arminio
Rotary Club of Union President



2/1/23, 1:28 PM Township of Union Schools Mail - Fwd: Upd- March Madness

Diane Cappiello <dcappiello@twpunionschools.org>

Fwd: Upd- March Madness

1 message

Ronald Zieser <rzieser@twpunionschools.org> Wed, Feb 1, 2023 at 1:08 PM
To: Diane Cappiello <dcappiello@twpunionschools.org>

Diane,
This is the other letter for the UPD March Madness in the UHS Gym on March 31.

Thank you

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Woodridge, Kevin <kwoodridge@uniontownship.com>
Date: Wed, Feb 1, 2023 at 9:26 AM

Subject: Upd- March Madness

To: rzieser@twpunionschools.org <rzieser@lwpunionschools.org>

Hi Director Zieser,

Good morning! On Friday March, 31st 2023. The Township of Union Police Department is requesting to use the main
gymnasium at Union High School for a fundraising Basketball game between different departments in town. The teams
will include a Union Schools Team, Union Police Department, Union Fire Department and Department of Public Works.

The event will be held from (5pm-8pm). Proceeds from the door will go to our Police Explorers Program. Adults-$5,
Students $1. In addition, Union Athletics Department will collect proceeds for all snacks, beverages and food served to
benefit their program and all sports teams at the Highschool.

Sincerely,
Kevin Woodridge

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

Ron Zieser, Jr.

Director of Athletics,
Physical Education, Nurses,
Allied Health & ROTC

Union High School
2350 N 3rd Street
Union, NJ 07083
(908) 851-6508
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